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HeartStone - the paired Parish of

Sacred Heart and St John Stone

IMPROVE  WOODVALE
Improve Woodvale is our outreach in the neighbourhood surrounding St John Stone Church, linking with our neighbourhood police officers, local Councillors and Sefton Council to develop home security, develop the Sandbrook Way derelict site, and share ideas for a brighter future locally.  

Progress is being made, and the place is already looking cleaner, brighter and more liveable for local people. 

Do come and join in to help us with our plans to encourage the Council to develop derelict sites for good use. 

We usually meet once a month at 7pm in St John Stone’s club games-room … where there is also a bar for afterwards!

Meetings are coordinated by our Parish Administrator – Telephone the Parish Office 01704 577722 for more information or to be added to the mailing list for this group 
The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Liverpool is committed to keeping your personal data secure.  The information you have provided will be kept on file and may occasionally be used to contact you about relevant church services. Please see our Privacy Notice on our website at liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/privacynotice
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